
TRINITY INTERNATIONAL SCH0OL 
St. No. 25& 27, BopdevGhat, Kondhwa-Saswad Road, Pune 48 

KJEI/TIS/ADMINICIR/REOPENING/2021-22/37 24.01.2022 

School Reopening Circular 

Greetings Dear Parents! 

According to the directives of the State Government, the reopening of schools for 
students of Nursery to Senior Secondary Section has been allowed with parental
consent. Hence it has been decided to reopen school for students of 
Nursery to Grade 12 from 31st January 2022 

The Standard Operating Procedures about proper ways of sanitization of school 
premises, furniture, toilets, water tanks and other things will be strictly followed. 

Kindly fll the consent form. 

https:/forms.gle/6WSUAc7QyYDKsr4b9 

Thank You & Regards 

Pal 

Dr. Rupali Dhamdhere

Principal
Trinity International School 

Pune-48 
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